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Closure of Notice of Proposed Amendment for DASR Change Proposal – 0029 
associated with DASR M, 145 & 147 

 

DASA wishes to advise that DASR Notice of Proposed Amendment (NPA) for DASR Change 
Proposal (DCP) – 0029 – Clarification of continuing airworthiness key management appointments 
and requirements for Form 4, has now been closed.  

 

DASA thanks the Aviation Safety community for their responses to the NPA. Details on the 
feedback received, and DASA’s responses, are detailed in the Comment Response Document 
(CRD).  

 

Closed NPAs are available from the DASA Policy Development Webpage. 

 

The CRD can be accessed from the link Comment Response Document to NPA for DCP 0029 or 
the DASA Policy Development Webpage.  
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